
  

 

 

 

 
      9th September 2025 

 

School Photographs 2025 
Monday 29th September 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Individual pupil photographs will be taken on Monday,29th September this year. 
 

If you would like to arrange for brothers, sisters or pre-school children not currently at 

our school to have photos taken together with their siblings attending our school, 

please arrive direct to the sports hall entrance from 8.15a.m - 8.45a.m, as these 

pictures will be taken first.  

 

For those families where all siblings attend our academy, these family photos will be 

taken within the school day. Please complete the slip below detailing the names of 

pupils in our academy and their classes as without this we may not be able to link 

children to other brothers and sisters within school. 
 

We would also like to emphasise that although all children’s photographs will be 

taken, there is no obligation whatsoever to purchase them. 
 

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr A Duncan 

Head of Academy  
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
School Photographs – Monday 29th September 2025 

 

I would like my children to have their photograph taken together  
 

Name of Child ………………………………………………………………Class………………  
  

Name of Child ………………………………………………………………Class………………  
  

Name of Child ………………………………………………………………Class……………..  

 

Name of Child ………………………………………………………………Class……………… 

 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………. Parent /Carer  

 

Date:………………………… 


